

A listing of prevention, treatment, and recovery resources to bring hope and healing to individuals, families, and communities

# MEMBERS OF THE FOLLOWING ORGANIZATIONS CONTRIBUTED TO THE RESOURCE GUIDE:

California Department of Health Care Services

Catholic Church in Bell Gardens

Church of The Living God

The Clinton Foundation

Compassionate Transformation Community

Ekklesia Meta Church

Hollywood Sikh Temple

International Institute of Tolerance

The Islamic Center of Southern California

It Starts Inside Wellness Center

Los Angeles Bahá'í Center

Los Angeles Buddhist Union

Los Angeles Third Church for Spiritual Living

Saint Mel Parish

Sierra Health Foundation

St. Ambrose Episcopal, Claremont

St. John Fisher Catholic Church

St. Louis of France Catholic Church

Vedanta Society of Southern California

West Angeles Church of God in Christ

### Table of Contents

Introduction	
Referral Resources	6
Substance Use Disorder Treatment Programs	6
SAMHSA and ATLAS Treatment Locators	6
Icon Key	6
Medication Assisted Treatment Programs Access Points	22
Recovery Residences	23
Service and Bed Availability Tool	23
Mental Health Services	23
Wraparound Services	27
DUI Schools	30
Homeless Shelters	3
Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) Programs	3
Mutual Aid Groups	32
Local	32
National	32
Hotlines	33
Additional Information	34
Substance Use Prevention Organizations	32
Educational Resources	35
Glossary of Key Terms	36

### INTRODUCTION

In the past year, more than 110,000 Americans lost their lives to drug overdose — a tragic number that becomes more sobering when contrasted with the over 67,000 in 2018. With each passing year, the number of lives lost due to drug overdose reaches a new record high. These losses are felt deeply in states like California, who lost over 10,000 individuals in 2021 from accidental overdose of the synthetic opioid fentanyl alone.

The disease of addiction — what the public health community now commonly refers to as 'substance use disorder' (SUD) — is preventable, treatable, and does not need to be fatal. More is understood about the brain science of substance use disorders than ever before, and we know that when a person with a SUD is treated with compassion and provided with the right resources, recovery from SUD is real and possible. People living with the disease of addiction have gone on to lead wonderful and fulfilling lives — starting businesses, regaining their families, and becoming productive members of society once again.

In conjunction with the California Department of Health Care Services, we are pleased to present this resource guide to the Los Angeles community. This guide provides a listing of prevention, treatment and recovery resources for those seeking information, whether it is for themselves, a loved one, or a peer. We hope that this guide brings hope and healing to individuals, families, and communities.

This guide attempts to provide a comprehensive list of resources and services that are available to the large and diverse community of Los Angeles and its surrounding areas. It is designed to help residents locate their needed resources and to help navigate through the network of available services in Los Angeles County and beyond. We hope you have found this guide useful — if you have, please pass it on to another person who needs it!

### Substance Use Disorder Treatment Programs

The goal of substance use disorder treatment is to help individuals stop or reduce harmful substance misuse, improve their health and social function, and manage their risk for relapse. Treatment services are traditionally provided in residential and outpatient programs that are outside of the main healthcare system and may include medication, counseling, and other supportive services. The type and duration of treatment depend on the severity of the substance use disorder. Mild substance use disorders often respond to brief interventions and supportive monitoring. Severe substance use disorders often require specialty treatment and continued post-treatment support to achieve full remission and recovery.

In addition to the resources provided in the guide, there are two search engines that may provide you with additional resources and information about treatment and recovery from substance use disorders.

## SAMHSA BEHAVIORAL HEALTH TREATMENT LOCATOR

This online resource from the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) allows users to search for mental health and substance use disorder treatment services in their area. Searches can be limited by state, county, and distance from a specific location. Users may find this tool helpful to expand their search for resources in their area beyond the scope of this guide.

https://findtreatment.gov/

### ATLAS TREATMENT LOCATOR

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) partnered with Shatterproof to create a statewide treatment locator called ATLAS, a free, easy-to-use online directory of treatment facilities. Users can take a 13-question survey to help them find a licensed or certified treatment provider to assist with their specific needs.

https://treatmentatlas.org/

### **ICON KEY**

With over 300 substance use disorder treatment facilities within 25 miles of Los Angeles, locating which facility is the most needed is often confusing and overwhelming. Because different treatment facilities provide different types and styles of treatment, we have provided this icon key that identifies treatment information in an efficient manner. The icons placed next to the name of each facility allow the reader to locate the treatment center that best suits the needs of the potential client or patient. The definition of each icon can be found below.

- Outpatient Treatment: This type of treatment requires patients to report daily (usually weekdays) to treatment rather than overnight stays at a hospital or residential facility.
- Residential/Inpatient Treatment: This type of treatment requires patients to live and stay overnight at the treatment facility or hospital, usually for 30, 60, or 90-day period. This is the highest level of treatment services for those diagnosed with substance use disorders.
- Intensive Outpatient Program: A type of outpatient treatment program with additional components such as additional counseling or classes, usually for four hours a day for two to three days a week. IOP is recommended for those who no longer require 24-hour supervision.
- PHP Partial Hospitalization Program: A type of outpatient treatment program that includes a more intensive, rigorous treatment schedule than IOP, usually involving treatment for five days a week, up to eight hours a day. PHP is recommended for those just exiting residential treatment who need additional structural support.

- MAT Medication-Assisted Treatment: This type of treatment uses FDA-approved medication, in conjunction with counseling and behavioral therapies, to treat substance use disorders. Medication-assisted treatment has proven to be effective in treating alcohol use disorder and opioid use disorder.
- Detox Program: Offers a detox program, where someone with a substance use disorder can, under supervision, come off of the physical dependence of alcohol or other drugs. This is often the first level of treatment for a SUD. Withdrawal from a substance can occur with a variety of uncomfortable physical symptoms, and a detox program can safely manage those symptoms under the care and supervision of medical professionals.
- Co-occurring Disorder Treatment (or "Dual Diagnosis"): Offers treatment for not simply substance use disorders, but other co-occurring mental health disorders as well. Many individuals with a SUD also have other mental health disorders, including depression, anxiety, and PTSD, and these disorders play a role in the individual's desire to either use substances or to abstain. This facility also treats these disorders and takes them just as seriously as addiction.

- 12 12-Step Foundation: Incorporates 12-Step programs such as Alcoholics Anonymous and Narcotics Anonymous into its treatment, whether through meetings, literature, or both. While 12-Step programs are not the only way to treat substance use disorders, many facilities use them as the basis for their treatment programs as the foundation for treatment and maintaining long-term recovery.
- Adolescent Program: Offers a program for young adults or adolescent individuals under the age of 18.
- **Christian-Based:** Offers Christian-based treatment for substance use disorders.
- **Y Jewish-Based:** Offers Judaism-based treatment for substance use disorders.
- → LGBTQ+: Offers specific treatment for LGBTQ+ individuals with substance use disorders or has made a public effort to be inclusive to the LGBTQ+ lifestyle.
- **For Women:** Offers treatment specific to women or has a women-only recovery residence.
- **For Men:** Offers treatment specific to men or has a men-only recovery residence.

### **1 Method LLC 1 Method Center o** http://methodtreatment.com

10254 Bannockburn Drive, Los Angeles, CA 90064 424-214-2791

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid (mental health)

# Absolute Control Transitional Counseling Center Inc. ○ ↑ □ □ A http://www.absolutecontroltreatment.com

3111 Winona Avenue, Suite 20, Burbank, CA 91504 626-792-8797

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## Addiction Research and Treatment Inc. MAT DT http://www.baartprograms.com

1926 West Beverly Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90057 213-353-1140

Boyle Heights Clinic: 1701 Zonal Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-843-9013

La Puente Clinic: 15229 Amar Road, La Puente, CA 91744 626-855-5090

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Aegis Treatment Centers LLC o ★ × DT

https://pinnacletreatment.com/location/california/inglewood/aegis-treatment-centers-inglewood/

614 West Manchester Boulevard, Suite 104, Inglewood, CA 90301 310-412-0261

1450 North Lake Avenue, Suite 150, Pasadena, CA 91104 626-794-1161

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## Alcoholism Center for Women Miracle House $O \Leftrightarrow \bowtie IOP$ Q

http://www.acwla.org

1135 South Alvarado Street, Los Angeles, CA 90006 213-381-8534

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment.

### Alta Centers Inc. O MAT DT A

http://www.altacenters.com

6100 Rodgerton Drive, Los Angeles, CA 90068 818-616-7443

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Alt Recovery Group OMAT DT

http://www.altrecoverygroup.com

20946 Devonshire Street, Suite 100, Chatsworth, CA 91311 818-626-8053

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Altus Rehab O DT ♠ ×

https://altus.rehab/

18084 Rancho Street, Encino, CA 91316 888-959-8894

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### AMAAD Institute O A ♠ ≈

10221 South Compton Avenue, Suite 105, Los Angeles, CA 90002 323-569-1610

Other Services: Treatment focused on minorities; community education; HIV education and testing; youth diversion and development services; other behavioral health services

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### American Health Services LLC O MAT DT

http://www.americanhealthservices.org

5015 West Pico Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90019 323-653-1677

717 Lincoln Boulevard, Venice, CA 90291 310-399-9883

6265 Sepulveda Boulevard, Suite 9, Van Nuys, CA 91411 818-779-0555

21505 Norwalk Boulevard, Hawaiian Gardens, CA 90716 661-254-6630

Payment Accepted: Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### American Indian Changing Spirits O ▲ ★ ×

https://www.americanindianchangingspirits.com/

2120 West Williams Street, Buildings 1-3, Long Beach, CA 90810 562-388-8118

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Anaheim Lighthouse O IOP DT A ≈ ♠

http://www.anaheimlighthouse.com

1330 West Pearl Street, Anaheim, CA 92801 888-453-5651

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Asian American Drug Abuse Program (AADAP)

<u>○</u> <u>A</u> 🛖 ×

http://www.aadapinc.org

Substance Use Treatment: 520 North La Brea Avenue, Inglewood, CA 90302 323-294-4932

Residential Treatment: 5318 Crenshaw Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90043 323-293-6291

Outpatient Treatment: 13931 South Van Ness Avenue, Gardena, CA 90249 323-293-6284

Long Beach: 1733 East Anaheim Street, Long Beach, CA 90813 323-297-4932

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

## Baay Area Addiction and Research Center Behavioral Health Services Inc. MAT DT ≈

http://baartprograms.com

4920 Avalon Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90011 214-379-3300 ext. 1727

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Beacon House Association of San Pedro Lighthouse ★ 12 ♂

http://www.thebeaconhouse.org

132 West 10th Street, San Pedro, CA 90731 310-514-4940

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## Behavioral Health Services American Recovery Center **O DT** ★

http://www.bhs-inc.org

2180 West Valley Boulevard Pomona, CA 91768 909-865-2336

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Behavioral Health Services Boyle Heights Family Recovery Center $\underline{\mathbf{o}}$

http://www.bhs-inc.org

3421 East Olympic Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90023 323-262-1786

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## BHS Hollywood Family Recovery Center ○ DT A ↑ ス http://www.bhs-inc.org

6838 Sunset Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90028 323-461-3161 ext. 3817

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### BHS Pacifica House ODT A

http://www.bhs-inc.org

2501 West El Segundo Boulevard, Hawthorne, CA 90250 323-754-2816

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

#### BHS Patterns O DT ♠

http://www.bhs-inc.org

12917 Cerise Avenue, Hawthorne, CA 90250 310-675-4431

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## BHS Wilmington Community Recovery Center O DT ♠ ≈

http://www.bhs-inc.org

1318 North Avalon Boulevard, Suite A, Wilmington, CA 90744 (310) 549-2710

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; cash or self-payment

### BHS Lincoln Heights Recovery Center o ∧ ×

http://www.bhs-inc.org

4099 North Mission Road, Los Angeles, CA 90032 323-221-1746

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### BHS Long Beach Family Recovery Center ox x

http://www.bhs-inc.org

514 West Pacific Coast Highway, Long Beach, CA 90806 562-432-0713

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## BHS Redgate Memorial Recovery Center O DT 🕈 🛪 http://www.bhs-inc.org

1775 Chestnut Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90813 562-599-8444

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Behavioral Health Service Joint Efforts on http://www.bhs-inc.org

590 West 8th Street, San Pedro, CA 90731 310-831-2358

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### BHS South Bay Recovery Center o

http://www.bhs-inc.org

15519 Crenshaw Boulevard, Gardena, CA 90249 310-679-9031

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## BHS High Gain Program Westchester DUI Multiple Offenders and Outpatient Programs o

http://www.bhs-inc.org

9100 South Sepulveda Boulevard, Suite 105, Los Angeles, CA 90045 310-644-3659

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

#### **BHS NCADD Torrance o**

http://www.bhs-inc.org

1334 Post Avenue, Torrance, CA 90501 310-328-1460

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Beit T Shuva O ★ 12 × 🌣

http://www.beittshuvah.org

8831 Venice Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90034 310-204-5200 ext. 240

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Betty Ford Center Hazelden O DT A ★ >=

https://www.hazeldenbettyford.org/locations/los-angeles

10700 Santa Monica Boulevard #310, Los Angeles, CA 90025 310-307-7054

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Bienestar Services OA×+

https://www.bienestar.org/

5326 East Beverly Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90022 866-590-6411

8551 Vesper Avenue, Panorama City, CA 91402 866-590-6411 ext. 302

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Canon Human Services Centers, Inc. o ≠ ↑ ♂

http://canonhumanservices.com

5318 and 5320 South Broadway, Los Angeles, CA 90037 323-325-7510

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Casa Treatment Center <u>o</u> ★ 12 ♀

http://www.casatreatmentcenter.org/

Residential:

160 North El Molino Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101 626-792-2770

Outpatient:

169 North Oak Knoll Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101 626-792-2770

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### CAST Centers <u>o MAT A</u> ≈

www.castcenters.com

630 North Doheny Drive, West Hollywood, CA 90069 310-873-3935

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Centers for Integrated Family/Health Sober Solutions Program ♠ A 12 ⋈

http://www.cifhs.org

540 South Eremland Drive, Suite A, Covina, CA 91723 626-966-1577

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Center for Treatment of Addiction Inc. o A ≈

http://www.centerfortxofaddiction.com

5500 Bolsa Avenue, Suite 105, Huntington Beach, CA 92649 714-992-1677

10045 Lampson Avenue, Garden Grove, CA 92840 714-992-1677

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Chabad Treatment Center O ♠ ☆ DT ズ

http://www.chabadrehab.com

Outpatient Center: 1750 South La Cienega Boulevard, Suites A-D, Los Angeles, CA 90035 323-965-1365

Residential Treatment Center: 5675 West Olympic Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90036 323-965-1365

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## Children's Hospital Los Angeles Adolescent and Young Adult Medicine O A ≈

 $\frac{http://www.chla.org/substance-abuse-prevention-and-treatment-services}{}$ 

3250 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 701, Los Angeles, CA 90027 323-361-2463

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Choice and Change ox

http://choiceandchange.net

6308 Woodman Avenue, Suite 209, Van Nuys, CA 91401 818-815-9394

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

#### 

http://www.clarematrix.org

Administrative Office: 909 Pico Boulevard, Santa Monica, CA 90405 310-314-6200

Admissions Office:

1865 9th Street, Santa Monica, CA 90404 866-452-5273

Matrix Institute:

5220 West Washington Boulevard, Suites 101 & 104, Los Angeles, CA 90016 310-933-9186

Outpatient Treatment Center: 1002 Pico Boulevard, Santa Monica, CA 90405 310-576-2063

Opioid Treatment Program: 5220 Washington Boulevard, STE 100, Los Angeles, California 90016 323-287-2023

Men's Treatment Program: 907-909 Pico Boulevard, Santa Monica, CA 90405 310-314-6200 ext. 3426

Women's Treatment Program: 844 Pico Boulevard, Santa Monica, CA 90405 310-314-6200 ext. 3426

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment

### Cliffside Malibu ♠ DT ×

http://cliffsidemalibu.com

20729 and 20735 Rockcroft Drive, Malibu, CA 90265 833-804-1168

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### CNV Detox, Inc. ♠ DT MAT A ×

http://www.cnvdetox.com

5919 West 74th Street, Los Angeles, CA 90045 310-431-4829

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Coastal Comprehensive Treatment Center Transcultural Health Development Inc. O MAT

http://www.ctcprograms.com/location/coastal-comprehensive-treatment-center/

117 East Harry Bridges Boulevard, Wilmington, CA 90744 310-683-5459

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### CRI-HELP ♠ O DT MAT A × 12

http://www.cri-help.org

11027 Burbank Boulevard, North Hollywood, CA 91601 818-985-8323

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or selfpayment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Crosspointe Recovery O DT ×

http://crosspointerecovery.com

14888 Valley Vista Boulevard, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 818-414-9438

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Crossroad Transitional Inc. ★ ×

http://mycrt.org

19646 Ballinger Street, Northridge, CA 91324 818-918-7223

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Dare U To Care Outreach Ministry 0 † 12

http://www.dareutocare.org

316 West 120th Street, Los Angeles, CA 90061 323-777-2372

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### **Dedicato Treatment Center 0 ≈ 12**

http://www.dedicatedtreatment.com

133 North Altadena Drive, Suite 401, Pasadena, CA 91107 626-921-0113

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Private health insurance; self-payment

## **Detour Behavioral Health Inc. Detour Transitions O** A **X** http://www.EndRelapse.com

2542 East Florence Avenue, Suite H, Huntington Park, CA 90255 323-372-1281

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment

## Didi Hirsch Mental Health Services Glendale ○ A × http://www.didihirsch.org

Headquarters:

4760 Sepulveda Boulevard, Culver City, CA 90230 310-390-6612

Glendale:

1540 East Colorado Street, Glendale, CA 91205 818-244-7257

Via Avanta:

11643 Glenoaks Boulevard, Pacoima, CA 91331 818-897-2609

Payment Accepted: Medicaid

## Divine Healthcare Services Inc. Drug and Alcohol Abuse & MH Services ♠ ○ A ⋈

http://www.divinehealthcareservices.org

405 West Manchester Boulevard, Suite A, Inglewood, CA 90301 310-672-3820

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; Statefinanced health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### 

http://www.harmonyplace.com

22209 Dolorosa Street, Woodland Hills, CA 91367 818-850-3997

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### El Dorado Community Service Center O DT MAT

http://www.americanhealthservices.org

4450 West Century Boulevard, Inglewood, CA 90304 661-254-6630

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or selfpayment

### Elijah's House Treatment Center ♠ O DT × 12

http://www.elijahshouse.com

1617 Asbury Drive, Pasadena, CA 91104 626-798-1340

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Exodus Recovery Inc. Substance Use Disorder Outpatient Program O A ≈

http://www.exodusrecovery.com

1902 Marengo Street, Suites 109-110, Los Angeles, CA 90033 310-276-6450

Payment Accepted: Medicaid

### Faith Recovery Center Inc. ♠ O DT MAT A × 12

http://faithrecoverybh.com

2200 Coldwater Canyon Drive, Beverly Hills, CA 90210 818-220-3089

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Fred Brown Recovery Services 🛊 O 🗛 12

http://www.fredbrown.org

19th Street Services: 856 West 19th Street, San Pedro, CA 90731 424-417-1334

505 South Pacific Avenue, Suite 104 , San Pedro, CA 90731 310-519-8723

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Glendora Hospital DT MAT ≈

http://www.glendorahospital.com

150 West Route 66, Glendora, CA 91740 626-852-5000 ext. 5052

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Gloria Detox and Rehab Center A DT A

http://www.gloriarehab.com

6511 Gloria Avenue, Van Nuys, CA 91406 855-774-0085

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Grandview Foundation ♠ O DT 12 ♀

http://www.grandviewfoundation.com

1230 North Marengo Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91103 626-797-1124 ext. 116

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; IHS/ Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Gratitude Lodge ♠ DT MAT ≈ 12

https://www.gratitudelodge.com

3849 Chatwin Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90808 800-994-2184

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Harmony Place ♠ O DT MAT × PHP

http://www.harmonyplace.com

23041 Hatteras Street, Woodland Hills, CA 91367 888-789-4330

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Haven House Addiction Treatment; Detox and Residential ♠ DT ≈

http://havenhouseaddictiontreatment.com

2252 Hillsboro Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90034 310-876-0492

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## HealthRIGHT 360 Outpatient Behavioral Health ox http://www.healthright360.org

2650 East Foothill Boulevard, Pasadena, CA 91107 626-577-2261

Payment Accepted: Medicaid; Cash or self-payment

### HealthRIGHT 360 Outpatient Program ox http://www.healthright360.org

145 West 22nd Street, 1st Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90007 213-741-3757

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Statefinanced health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

## HealthRIGHT Female Offender Treatment and Employee Program ♠ ≈ ♀

http://www.healthright360.org

12423 Dahlia Avenue, El Monte, CA 91732 626-258-0300

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### **Heights Treatment** ○ × PHP

http://www.theheightstreatment.com

11150 West Olympic Boulevard, Suite 760, Los Angeles, CA 90064 888-995-7687

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Healthy Paradigms Treatment Center OPT MAT

http://healthyparadigmstreatmentcenter.com

14407 Hamlin Street, Suite C, Van Nuys, CA 91401 818-904-9008

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### HiFi Recovery Corps <u>O</u> ♠ <u>DT</u> +

http://myrecoverycorps.com

2707 West Temple Street, Los Angeles, CA 90026 877-299-2744

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Hollywood and Vine Recovery Center ox z z

http://www.hvrcla.org

20933 Devonshire Street, Suite 102, Chatsworth, CA 91311 818-626-8505

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### Hollywood Medical Rehabilitation Center O DT MAT

http://www.hollywoodmrc.com

5232 West Sunset Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90027 323-660-0900

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

#### Hope House ♠ 12

http://www.hopehouseoc.com

710 and 714 North Anaheim Boulevard, Anaheim, CA 92805 714-776-7490 ext. 405

Payment Accepted: Medicaid: Cash or self-payment

### House of Hope Foundation Inc. 12 ★ 0 ♀ ♂

http://www.houseofhopesp.org

235 West 9th Street, San Pedro, CA 90731 877-403-8016

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### I-ADARP O MAT

http://l-adarp.org

8330 Lankershim Boulevard, North Hollywood, CA 91605 818-252-1400

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Innovate Recovery 12 × ↑ 0 ♀ IOP ♂

innovaterecovery.com/about-us

19500 Winifred Street, Tarzana, CA 91356 323-577-4500

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Insight Treatment Programs <u>o</u> <u>DT A</u> ≈

http://www.insighttreatment.com

769 North Orange Grove Boulevard, Pasadena, CA 91103 800-599-8820

6627 Valjean Avenue, Van Nuys, CA 91406 800-599-8820

115 Main Street, El Segundo, CA 90245 818-501-3512

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

#### Iris Healing Center O DT ★ ×

http://www.irishealing.com

20300 Ventura Boulevard, Suite 300, Woodland Hills, CA 91364 818-436-2646

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Iris Healing Retreat O DT ♠ ×

http://www.irishealing.com

23033 Ostronic Drive, Woodland Hills, CA 91367 818-436-2646

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Jewel City Treatment Center ≈ O DT IOP PHP

http://www.ictreatment.com

501 East Harvard Street, Unit A, Glendale, CA 91205 310-362-0047

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Journey Hillside Tarzana LLC 12 DT ♠ ×

http://journeyhillside.com

4706 Viviana Drive, Tarzana, CA 91356 818-996-6005

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Los Angeles Centers for Alcohol and Drug Abuse (LACADA)

http://www.lacada.com

Downtown: 
470 East 3rd Street, Suites A and B,
Los Angeles, CA 90013
562-777-7500

Downtown L.A. Outpatient: © 307 Central Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90013 213-372-5233

Nuestra Castra: 12 8919 and 8921 California Avenue, South Gate, CA 90280 323-487-5126

Youth Services: ○
10210 Orr and Day Road, Suite B,
Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670
562-777-7500

Bloomfield Outpatient: O IOP 11015 Bloomfield Avenue, Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 562-777-7500

Long Beach Outpatient: O IOP 5861 Cherry Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90805 562-676-4259

Allen House: ♠ × +

11111 Bloomfield Avenue, Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 562-906-2685

Alice's House: ス♠♀
14100 Glengyle Street, Whittier, CA 90604
562-906-2685

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### La Fuente Hollywood Treatment Center LLC

https://lafuentehollywood.com

5718 Fountain Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90028 323-464-2947

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## 

http://www.lifeadjustmentteam.com

4551 Glencoe Avenue, Suite 255, Marina del Rey, CA 90292 310-572-7000

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### LA Valley Recovery ♠ × DT

http://www.lavalleyrecovery.com

7744 Mary Ellen Avenue, North Hollywood, CA 91605 818-276-9719

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## **Lighthouse Treatment Center;** Multiple Locations O DT MAT ↑ ✓

http://www.lighthousetreatment.com/ 1243 1/2 West Pearl Street, Anaheim, CA 92801 888-972-6212

1310 West Pearl Street, Anaheim, CA 92801 888-972-6212

1300 West Pearl Street, Anaheim, CA 92801 888-972-6212

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Lion Recovery <u>DT MAT</u> ★

https://lionrecovery.org

14945 Bassett Street, Van Nuys, CA 91405 888-616-3179

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### **Little House Recovery Home** ♠

http://www.littlehouseinc.org

9718 Harvard Street, Bellflower, CA 90706 562-925-2777

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Statefinanced health insurance plan other than Medicaid

#### Luxe Recovery ♠ ≈ DT IOP

http://LuxeRecovery.com

3787 Prestwick Drive, Los Angeles, CA 90027 866-589-3338

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Malibu Detox LLC ★ ≈ O DT MAT

http://malibudetox.com

Saddle Peak Road, Topanga, CA 90290 310-956-4692

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## MBI Health Services Inc. ♠ ≈ ○ DT MAT IOP PHP https://www.mbihsca.com

7231 Santa Monica Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90046 213-946-0002

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### McIntyre House 12 ♠

http://mcintyrehouse.org

544 North Kenmore Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90004 323-662-0855

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

## Medmark Treatment Centers Los Angeles ♠ ○ DT MAT <a href="http://baymark.com">http://baymark.com</a>

11900 South Avalon Boulevard, Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90061 323-242-0500

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment

## Mela Counseling Services Center Inc. ○ ≈ http://www.melacounseling.org

5723 Whittier Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90022 323-721-6855

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### Melrose Recovery LLC ★ × 12 DT

http://melroserecovery.com

501 North Mariposa Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90004 714-970-0036

1253 Commonwealth Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90029 714-970-0036

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Miracles in Action Addiction Treatment ♠ ≈ ODT IOP PHP

http://www.miraclesinaction.info

9241 Reseda Boulevard, Suite 200 , Northridge, CA 91324 818-299-3925

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Motivational Recovery Services Inc. O IOP

https://locator.lacounty.gov/health/Location/3182564/motivational-recovery-services-inc---los-angeles

2116-2118 South Central Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90011 818-266-6959

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Narcotics Prevention Association Methadone Maintenance Treatment Program <u>o MAT</u>

http://www.nppclinic.org

942 South Atlantic Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90022 323-263-9700

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### National Council on Alcoholism and Drug Dependence of the San Fernando Valley

O ≈ MAT IOP 12

http://www.ncadd-sfv.org

6166 Vesper Avenue, Van Nuys, CA 91411 818-997-0414 ext. 115

Additional Services: other wraparound services, including family counseling, parenting classes, and court services

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### National Council on Alcoholism and Drug Dependence of the East San Gabriel and Pamona Valley ≈ o

http://www.ncaddesgpv.org

4626 North Grand Avenue, Covina, CA 91724 626-331-5316 ext. 3101

Additional Services: wraparound services, including family counseling and domestic violence counseling

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; Statefinanced health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Ness Counseling Center <a>IOP</a> <a>PHP</a> <a>x</a></a>

http://www.thenesscenter.org

8512 Whitworth Drive, Suite 100, Los Angeles, CA 90035 310-360-8512 ext. 104

Additional Services: wraparound services, including anger management, parenting classes, sexual addictions, and domestic violence counseling

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

#### New Directions O A ∞

http://www.alcoholdrugtreatment1.com

15901 Imperial Highway, La Mirada, CA 90638 562-943-6000

Payment Accepted: Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### New Found Life DT A ♠ O ♀ ♂

http://www.newfoundlife.com

2137/2135/2137/2213 East Ocean Boulevard, Long Beach, CA 90803

562-434-4060/800-635-9899

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## New Hope Drug and Alcohol Treatment Program A O ∞

http://www.newhopereha.com

1841 West Imperial Highway, Los Angeles, CA 90047 323-750-2850

Payment Accepted: State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Newport Academy ★ × 12 A O DT IOP PHP

http://www.newportacademy.com

2001 Wilshire Boulevard, Santa Monica, CA 90403 877-820-6371

Additional Services: Family therapy, eating disorder treatment

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Options for Recovery Lundquist Institute 9 o LOP

http://www.optionsforrecovery.com

1124 West Carson Street, Building N-33, Torrance, CA 90502 323-457-1898

Additional Services: Wrap around services including childcare coordination, medical care for women and children, and coordination of social services through case management

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid

### Oro House ♠ O DT MAT >

https://www.ororecovery.com

3743-3744 Barrington Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90066 888-595-0235

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Palm House, Inc. Residential Treatment and Recovery Services ♠ 12 ♂

http://palmhouseinc.com

2515 East Jefferson Street, Long Beach, CA 90810 310-830-7803

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid: Cash or self-payment

### 

https://www.socialmodelrecovery.org/services/pasadena-council-on-alcoholism-drug-dependence/

1245 East Walnut Street, Suite 117, Pasadena, CA 91106 626-773-4364

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Pax House ★ × 12 0 IOP

https://paxhouserecovery.com

750 East Walnut Street, Suite F, Pasadena, CA 91101 626-398-3897

Payment Accepted: Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Peggy Albrecht Friendly House $DT \uparrow ?$

http://www.friendlyhousela.org

347 South Normandie Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90020 213-389-9964

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Phoenix House Venice DT A ↑ ♂ ×

http://www.phoenixhouseca.org

503 Ocean Front Walk, Venice, CA 90291 310-392-3070

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or selfpayment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Phoenix House of Los Angeles Inc. Lake View Terrace

http://phoenixhouseca.org

11600 Eldridge Avenue, Lake View Terrace, CA 91342 714-953-9373

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Positive Steps Inc. 12 0 IOP DT

http://www.positivestepsinc.com

5230 North Clark Avenue, Suite 18, Lakewood, CA 90712 562-804-2700

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

## Providence Little Company of Mary Recovery Center A ★ ≈ 12

https://www.providence.org/locations/plcm-san-pedro/recovery-center

1386 West 7th Street, Building C, San Pedro, CA 90732 310-241-4032

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

#### Pulse Treatment Center 12 0 IOP ≈ A

5530 Corbin Avenue, Suite 145, Tarzana, CA 91356 949-293-2278

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Rebel New Life Treatment Center DT ★ ×

https://rebelnewlife.com

2029 West Chateau Avenue, Anaheim, CA 92804 310-999-4300

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Recovery Corps Health Group DT O ♠ +

http://myrecoverycorps.com

420, 422 and 424 North, Commonwealth Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90004 213-330-1841

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Refine Recovery DT ★ × A

https://refinerecovery.com/

1634 Benedict Canyon Drive, Beverly Hills, CA 90210 866-994-4918

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Restore Health and Wellness Center LLC • 12 0 IOP PHP http://www.restorecenterla.com

818-862-3503

6918 Owensmouth Avenue, Suite A, Canoga Park, CA 91303

10821 Baile Avenue, Chatsworth, CA 91311

10342 DeSoto Avenue, Chatsworth, CA 91311

10344 DeSoto Avenue, Chatsworth, CA 91311

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### The Roque Center Detox DT

http://roquecenterinc.org

10936 Dale Avenue, Stanton, CA 90680 714-952-4032

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Safe Refuge DT A ♠ ♂ ×

http://www.asaferefuge.org

562-987-5722 ext. 103/888-476-2743

728 Freeman Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90804 1085 Obispo Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90804

1046 Redondo Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90804

727 and 729 Obispo Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90804

3111, 3113, 3115, 3119, and 3125 East 7th Street, Long Beach, CA 90804

3131 East 7th Street, Apartments 1 and 3-6, Long Beach, CA 90804

3137-39 East 7th Street, Long Beach, CA 90804

Additional Services: Transitional and long-term housing for low-income, troubled, pregnant, and homeless individuals and veterans, private, individual counseling offered on a sliding scale

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### San Fernando Recovery Center 12 ♠ ♂

http://www.sanfernandorecoverycenter.com

762 Griswold Avenue, San Fernando, CA 91340 747-500-9405

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs

### Saving My Tomorrow DT O ♠ +

http://www.savingmytomorrow.com

15521 Sandra Lane, Sylmar, CA 91342 866-702-3389

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Sea Change Santa Monica o MAT + × A 12

http://www.seachangerecovery.com

866-234-7133

2205 Hill Street, Santa Monica, CA 90405

1807 Pier Avenue, Santa Monica, CA 90405 DT

1831 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite C, Santa Monica, CA 90403

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

#### Shields for Families o

http://www.shieldsforfamilies.org

323-242-5000 ext. 1200

Ark: ♀

11705 Deputy Yamamoto Place, Lynwood, CA 90262

Genesis:

2620 Industry Way, Suite A , Lynwood, CA 90262

Revelation: A

2620 Industry Way, Suite A, Lynwood, CA 90262

Additional Services: Family and Child healthcare services; educational training and mentoring; Food bank; Limited-time subsidies for housing

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment

### Silicon Beach Treatment Center <u>o</u> <u>IOP</u> <u>PHP</u> ×

http://www.siliconbeachtx.com

10211 Venice Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90034 866-418-9837

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### **Social Model Recovery Systems**

http://www.socialmodelrecovery.org

MNI Center: ♠ DT 12

360 South Westlake Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90057 213-483-9201

Royal Palms: + × 12 ♠

360 South Westlake Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90057 213-483-9201

Bimini: 12 🏫

155 South Bimini Place, Los Angeles, CA 90004 213-388-5423

River Community Covina: ○ × 12

510 South 2nd Avenue, Suites 6 & 7, Covina, CA 91723 626-332-3145 ext.229

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Southern California Alcohol and Drug Programs, Inc.

http://www.scadpinc.org

Outpatient Services: 12 0 IOP

11500 Paramount Boulevard, Downey, CA 90241

833-699-7771

La Casita: 12 DT 9 A

10603 Downey Avenue, Downey, CA 90241

562-622-2268

Positive Steps: DT ★ 12 ♂

11501 Dolan Street, Downey, CA 90241

562-923-7894 ext. 3222 Angel Step Too: 12 DT 9 A

16314 Cornuta Avenue, Bellflower, CA 90706

562-461-9272

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Special Services for Groups Inc. Pacific Asian Alcohol and Drug Program O IOP ×

https://www.ssg.org/what-we-do/behavioral-health/

2001 Beverly Blvd, Suite 201, Los Angeles, CA 90057 213-413-1622

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Spencer Recovery Centers Inc. Silver Lake 12 DT ★ A × http://www.spencerrecovery.com

2530 Hyperion Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90027 800-334-0394

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Stairway Resource Center O IOP × ↑ A 12 PHP http://stairwayrecovery.com

21210 Erwin Street, Woodland Hills, CA 91367 888-450-2701

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Stepping Stones ♀ ♠ ▲

http://www.socialmodelrecovery.org/

17727 East Cypress Street, Covina, CA 91722 877-507-6242

Additional Services: Life skills; Domestic violence counseling; Anger management; Parenting classes

Payment Accepted: Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### **Support for Harbor Area Women's Lives (SHAWL)** For Houseless Women 12 ♀ ♠

http://www.shawlwomenshouse.org

936 South Centre Street, San Pedro, CA 90731 310-521-9310

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Cash or selfpayment; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### SV Recovery 12 ★ DT MAT

http://www.svrla.com

10420 Penrose Street, Sun Valley, CA 91352 800-627-7077

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### **Tarzana Treatment Centers Inc.**

http://www.tarzanatc.org

888-777-8565

Long Beach Atlantic: ♠ DT O MAT A ×

5190 Atlantic Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90806

Long Beach Magnolia: ♠ DT × ♀

2101 Magnolia Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90806

Tarzana:

18646 Oxnard Street, Tarzana, CA 91356 ♠ DT O MAT A 🛪 18700 Oxnard Street, Tarzana, CA 91356 OPHP A ≈

Reseda: 7101 Baird Avenue, Reseda, CA 91335 🔾 🛪

Woodland Hills: O MAT

6018 & 6022 Variel Avenue, Woodland Hills, CA 91367

Additional Services: Mental health services: HIV services; Family services; community outreach and education; Court-related services; Domestic violence intervention: Telehealth services

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Taruva Health Services MAT

http://www.americanhealthservices.org

8207 Whittier Boulevard, Pico Rivera, CA 90660 562-695-0737

Additional services: Primary care and general practice; Narcotics replacement therapy

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or selfpayment

### Taruva Medical Rehabilitation Services MAT

http://www.americanhealthservices.org

474 South Citrus Avenue, Azusa, CA 91702 626-858-9500

Additional Services: Counseling; Narcotics replacement therapy

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance: Cash or self-payment

### Thelma McMillen Recovery Center OA ≈ 12

http://www.ThelmaMcMillenRecoveryCenter.com

3333 Skypark Drive, Suite 200, Torrance, CA 90505 310-784-4879

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance: Cash or self-payment

### Thrive Treatment ○ PHP A × ★ IOP DT

http://www.thrivetreatment.com

3101 Ocean Park Boulevard, Suite 309, Santa Monica, CA 90405 855-232-1334

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Transformations Care OPHP ≈ ↑ IOP DT 12

http://www.transformationscare.com

17921 South Avery Place, Gardena, CA 90248 424-339-0965

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Twin Town Treatment Centers IOP DT 12 A http://www.twintowntreatmentcenters.com

West Hollywood: 8739 Santa Monica Boulevard, West Hollywood, CA 90069 310-623-1477

Sherman Oaks: 4940 Van Nuys Boulevard, Suite 201, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 818-985-0560

Torrance: 3440 Torrance Boulevard, Suite 104, Torrance, CA 90503 310-787-1335

Los Alamitos: 4281 Katella Boulevard, Suite 117. Los Alamitos, CA 90720 562-596-0050

Additional Services: References to outside medicationassisted treatment

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs: Medicaid: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Vogue Recovery Center ★ DT 12 MAT ×

http://voguerecoverycenter.com

4960 Vanalden Avenue, Tarzana, CA 91356 855-495-1791

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Volunteers of America Central City Recovery PHP ★ http://voala.org/services/adults/

515 East 6th Street, 9th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90021 213-529-0963

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Warner Park Recovery Center O PHP ≈ IOP MAT

http://www.warnerparkrecovery.com

5855 Topanga Canyon Blvd. # 150 & 210, Woodland Hills, CA 91367 844-328-7685

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance: Cash or self-payment: SAMHSA funding/block grants

### Watts Healthcare Corp. Inc. House of Uhuru **★ IOP 0 12 A** ☆

http://www.wattshealth.org

8005 South Figueroa Street, Los Angeles, CA 90003 323-568-5400 ext. 5419

Additional Services: Behavioral health treatment; HIV/ AIDS prevention services; Dental Services; Medical imaging: Patient Transportation: Mobile services

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

#### Wavelengths Recovery O DT 12 ★ PHP

301 Main Street, Suite 201. Huntington Beach, CA 92648 855-982-1638

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Wel Mor Psychology Group Inc. O IOP A 12

http://www.welmortreatment.com

1370 North Brea Boulevard, Suite 224, Fullerton, CA 92835 714-540-9070

Additional Services: Anger management and parenting programs; Child abuser's treatment program; Batterer's intervention; Court-mandated psychological programs

Payment Accepted: Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### West County Medical Clinic OMAT DT A

http://www.americanhealthservices.org

100 East Market Street, Long Beach, CA 90805 562-428-4222

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment

### Western Pacific Med Corp MAT DT

http://www.westpacmed.com

218 East Commonwealth Avenue, Fullerton, CA 92832 714-992-4770

4544 San Fernando Road, Suite 201, Glendale, CA 91204 818-240-8843

4838 Laurel Canyon Blvd North Hollywood, CA 91602 818-506-4455

7232 Canby Ave Suite #4,5,6 Reseda, CA 91335 818-705-5561

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### 

http://www.westvalleydetox.com

18841 Pasadero Drive, Tarzana, CA 91356 818-302-0036

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

#### Westwind Recovery O IOP × ★ 12 PHP +

http://www.westwindrecovery.com

7966 Beverly Boulevard, Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90048 855-340-8832

Payment Accepted: IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

#### Woodglen Recovery Junction Inc. ♠ 12 DT A

771 West Orangethorpe Avenue, Fullerton, CA 92832 714-879-0929

Daylight Again: 329 East Commonwealth Avenue, Fullerton, CA 92832 714-870-4057

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Cash or self-payment

## You Can Health Services Substance Abuse Treatment Program ≈ <u>O IOP A</u>

http://www.youcanhealthservices.com

600 West Manchester Avenue, Suite 5, Los Angeles, CA 90044 323-750-9247

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid

## MEDICATION ASSISTED TREATMENT (MAT) ACCESS POINTS

The Center at Sierra Health Foundation is partnering with the DHCS to increase the number of Medication Assisted Treatment Access Points (MAT) throughout California. MAT uses medication along with counseling to treat substance use.

https://californiaopioidresponse.org/matproject/mat-access-points/

### **Recovery Residences**

Recovery Residences are facilities that provide safe housing and structured living conditions for people exiting treatment for substance use disorder. Also called sober living houses, sober living homes, or sober living environments, recovery residences serve as a transitional environment between such programs and mainstream society.

### **Chandler Lodge**

A men's recovery residence founded in 1960 by members of Alcoholics Anonymous. Offers three separate sober living houses. Meals and mandatory drug testing are included in the monthly rent. Selfpayment of \$900 per month accepted.

### https://www.chandlerlodge.org/

11455 West Chandler Boulevard, Los Angeles CA, 91601 818-766-4534

### Casa de las Amigas

An abstinence-based women's recovery residence as part of the Pasadena treatment facility. The residence has 38 beds and their programs run up to one year.

Accepts federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; private health insurance, cash or self-payment and state-financed health insurance plans other than Medicaid.

### https://casatreatmentcenter.org/

160 NorthEl Molino Avenue, Pasadena, CA, 91101 855-954-2272

### SERVICE AND BED AVAILABILITY TOOL

Courtesy of the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health

The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health, along with Recover LA, have built this online tool to help locate open beds in residential treatment centers and recovery residences in the greater Los Angeles area.

https://sapccis.ph.lacounty.gov/sbat/

### Mental Health Services

Mental health counseling and therapy are ways of helping people with mental health concerns. A large percentage of people with substance use disorders also deal with other mental health disorders, such as depression, anxiety, and post-traumatic stress disorder. Some of these facilities listed here also treat substance use disorders, but not all.

### **Alcott Center for Mental Health Services**

http://www.alcottcenter.org

10559 Jefferson Boulevard, Culver City, CA 90232 310-785-2121

Services: Substance use treatment; Mental health treatment; Supportive housing; Justice-involved reentry programs; others

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; State mental health agency (or equivalent) funds

### **Amanecer Community Counseling Services**

http://www.amanecerla.org

1200 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 300, Los Angeles, CA 90017 213-481-7464 ext. 271

Services: Community-based programs; Mental health clinical services; Domestic violence and trauma treatment; others

Payment Accepted: County or local government funds; Community Mental Health Block Grants; Medicare; Medicaid: Other State funds; Cash or self-payment

### **APAIT: A Division of SSG**

http://www.apaitonline.org

3055 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 300, Los Angeles, CA 90010 213-375-3830

Services: Behavioral and sexual health program; STI testing; Housing support, Forensic treatment; others

Payment Accepted: County or local government funds; Medicare; Medicaid; Other State funds; Cash or selfpayment

#### **Ascend Healthcare**

http://www.ascendhc.com

310-359-9403

Culver:

11515 West Washington Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90066

Encino (1):

4346 Empress Avenue, Encino, CA 91436

Encino (2):

17400 West Magnolia Boulevard, Encino, CA 91316

Tarzana:

4711 Viviana Drive, Tarzana, CA 91356

Services: Substance use disorder treatment, dual diagnosis treatment; Treatment for depression, anxiety, self-harm, ADHD, trauma disorders; Suicidal ideation prevention; Transgender youth support

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### Asian Pacific Counseling and Treatment Center http://www.apctc.org

15350 Sherman Way, Suite 200, Van Nuys, CA 91406 818-267-1100

Services: Mental health treatment

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## Audre Lorde Health Program at the Los Angeles LGBT Center

https://audrelorde.lalgbtcenter.org/

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 323-993-7500

Services: Primary medical care, reproductive and sexual health, chronic disease management, gender-affirming care, individual and group therapy, psychiatry services

Payment Accepted: Medi-CAL, Medicaid, Private health insurance, cash or self-payment

### **Aurora Las Encinas Hospital**

http://www.lasencinashospital.com

2900 East Del Mar Boulevard, Pasadena, CA 91107 626-795-9901

Services: Substance use treatment; Detoxification; Treatment for depression, anxiety, and psychotic disorders in adults and children; inpatient and partial hospitalization programs for chemical dependency

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

## **Aviva Family and Children's Services Community Mental Health**

http://www.aviva.org

323-876-0550

North Hollywood:

7120 Franklin Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90046

Parking lot entrance at 1783 El Cerrito Place, Los Angeles, CA 90028

Hollywood:

7357 Hollywood Blvd, Hollywood, CA 90046

Lynwood:

3680 East Imperial Highway, Suite 520, Lynwood, CA 90262

Services: Mental health treatment; Foster adoption program; Interim supportive housing for women and children; others

Payment Accepted: County or local government funds; Community Mental Health Block Grants; Community Service Block Grants; Medicaid; Private health insurance

### **Bayfront Youth and Family Services**

http://www.bayfrontyfs.org

16444 Paramount Boulevard, Suite 203, Paramount, CA 90723 562-788-7252

900 East Wardlow Road, Long Beach, CA 90807 562-595-4525

Services: Mental health treatment; Therapeutic and behavioral care; Parental training

Payment Accepted: Medicaid

### **Bridges to Recovery Beverly Hills**

http://www.bridgestorecovery.com

721 North Maple Drive, Beverly Hills, CA 90210: 866-522-7571

725 Foothill Road, Beverly Hills, CA 90210 310-573-7083

Services: Mood, anxiety, trauma, personality, and thought disorders; treatment for high-functioning depression and anxiety; meditation, yoga, and massage

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### **California Mental Health Connection**

http://www.californiamhc.org

626-430-6197

14305 East Morgan Street, Terry G Family Service Center, Baldwin Park, CA 91706

Services: Court-mandated programs; veterans assistance; parenting classes; domestic violence treatment groups; Substance use treatment; Treatment for co-occurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; others

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## Child and Family Guidance Center Balboa Site http://www.childguidance.org

8550 Balboa Boulevard, Suite 150, Northridge, CA 91325 818-830-0200

Services: Individual, family, and group therapy; psychiatric services for adults and children; other community resources and wrap-around services; others

Payment Accepted: County or local government funds; Medicaid; Other State funds; State welfare or child and family services funds

### Child and Family Guidance Center Northpoint School http://www.childguidance.org/

9650 Zelzah Avenue, Northridge, CA 91325 818-993-9311

Services: Individual, family, and group therapy; psychiatric services for adults and children; other community resources and wrap-around services; others

Payment Accepted: County or local government funds; Community Mental Health Block Grants; Medicaid; State corrections or juvenile justice funds; State education plus more

#### **Child Guidance Center Inc.**

http://www.childguidancecenteroc.org

Buena Park CGC: 6301 Beach Boulevard, Suite 245, Buena Park, CA 90621

Fullerton:

714-736-0231

680 Langsdorf Drive, Suite 200, Fullerton, CA 92831 714-871-9264

Services: Trauma-focused therapy; ADHD treatment; Social skills therapy; Military veterans treatment and support; others

Payment Accepted: County or local government funds; Community Mental Health Block Grants; Community Service Block Grants; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment; State mental health agency (or equivalent) funds

#### **Childrens Bureau Southern California**

http://www.all4kids.org

Magnolia Avenue: 1910 Magnolia Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90007 213-342-0100

Oakwood Avenue:

3910 Oakwood Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90004 323-953-7350

Baldwin Park:

1515 West Cameron Avenue, Suite 350, West Covina, CA 91790 626-337-8811

Long Beach Office:

850 East Wardlow Road, Long Beach, CA 90807 562-981-9392

Services: Mental health treatment; Treatment for cooccurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; others

Payment Accepted: County or local government funds; Medicaid; Other State funds; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; State mental health agency (or equivalent) funds; State welfare or child and family services funds

### Clinicá Moñsenor Oscar A. Romero

http://clinicaromero.com

2032 Marengo Street, Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-987-1034

123 South Alvarado Street, Los Angeles, CA 90057 213-989-7700

Services: Substance use treatment; Treatment for cooccurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; also provides dental, vision, pharmaceutical and other medical services; others

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; SAMHSA funding/grants

### **Coastwise Recovery Center**

http://www.coastwisemhcc.com

1366 West 7th Street, San Pedro, CA 90732 424-536-3002

Services: Substance use treatment; Mental health treatment; Treatment for co-occurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; others

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### **CLEAR Behavioral Health**

http://www.clearrecoverycenter.com

877-779-1985

Torrance: 18123 Prairie Avenue, Torrance, CA 90504

Manhattan Beach:

515 North Sepulveda Boulevard, Suite B, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Redondo Beach:

201 Herondo Street, Redondo Beach, CA 90277

Services: Substance use treatment; Mental health treatment; Treatment for co-occurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; others

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### **Helpline Youth Counseling**

http://www.hycinc.org

12440 Firestone Boulevard, Suite 316, Norwalk, CA 90650 562-864-3722

14181 Telegraph Road, Whittier, CA 90604 562-273-0722

920 Atlantic Avenue, Suites 101-102, Long Beach, CA 90813 562-273-0722

Services: Family counseling and education; life training; diversion; housing assistance; others

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid

### **Roots Through Recovery**

http://www.roots-recovery.com

3939 Atlantic Avenue, Suite 102, Long Beach, CA 90807 562-471-7710

Services: Substance use treatment; Detoxification; Treatment for depression, anxiety, trauma, and PTSD; Treatment for chronic or persistent pain: Transgender support services; others

Payment Accepted: Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; Cash or selfpayment

### **San Fernando Valley Community Health Center** http://Movinglivesforward.org

16650 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 818-901-4836

Services: Substance use treatment; Treatment for cooccurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; child abuse treatment; Diversion; Domestic violence prevention and treatment program; Family preservation; Juvenile justice; others

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment

### Wrap-Around Services

Wrap-around services are services that facilitate patient engagement and retention in treatment as well as their ongoing recovery. This can include services to address patient needs related to housing, transportation, employment, childcare, legal and financial problems, among others.

#### **Alma Family Services Centro Estrella**

http://almafamilyservices.org

4701 East Cesar E. Chavez Avenue. 1st Floor. Los Angeles, CA 90022 323-881-3799

18780 Amar Road, Suite 204, Walnut, CA 91789 626-965-4463

Services: Intellectual and developmental special needs treatment; pre-elementary education; Family and peer support; substance use disorder treatment including aftercare and prevention; Youth development services

Payment Accepted: County or local government funds; Medicare; Medicaid; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; State mental health agency (or equivalent) funds: State welfare or child and family services funds

### **Amity Foundation Amistad Los Angeles**

http://www.amityfdn.org

3745 South Grand Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90007 877-301-0785

Services: Substance use treatment; Transitional housing, halfway house, or sober home; re-entry programs; employment and in-person services; residential teaching community

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; No payment accepted

### A New Way of Life

https://anewwayoflife.org/

9512 S Central Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90002 323-563-3575

Services: Housing; Case management; Family reunification; Advocacy; Leadership development

Payment Accepted: Sliding scale Cash or self-payment

### **Aviva Family Services Wraparound**

5805 Sepulveda Boulevard, Suite 710, Van Nuys, CA 91411 818-980-3200

Services: Mental health treatment; Foster and adoption programs; interim supportive housing for women and children; intensive community-based services

Payment Accepted: Community Mental Health Block Grants; Community Service Block Grants; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; Statefinanced plus more

### **Bayfront Youth and Family Services**

http://www.bayfrontyfs.org

16444 Paramount Boulevard, Suite 203, Paramount, CA 90723 562-788-7252

900 East Wardlow Road, Long Beach, CA 90807 562-595-4525

Services: Mental health treatment; Treatment for cooccurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; also provides wraparound services

Payment Accepted: Medicaid

#### **California Mental Health Connection**

http://www.californiamhc.org

14305 East Morgan Street, Terry G Family Service Center, Baldwin Park, CA 91706 626-430-6197

Services: Court-mandated programs; veterans assistance; parenting classes; domestic violence treatment groups; Substance use treatment; Treatment for co-occurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### **Cambodian Association of America** http://www.cambodianusa.com

2501 Atlantic Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90806 562-988-1863

Services: Domestic violence treatment; career counseling; child abuse prevention and intervention; citizenship and naturalization services; Substance use treatment; Treatment for co-occurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/ serious emotional disturbance in children

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment

### **Homeless Health Care Los Angeles**

http://hhcla.org

2330 Beverly Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90057 213-744-0724

Services: Harm reduction; housing; outreach; behavioral health care

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## Koreatown Youth and Community Center http://www.kyccla.org

3727 West 6th Street, Suite 411, Los Angeles, CA 90020 213-365-7400

Services: Substance use treatment; mental health education; parenting education; community development; housing assistance; after-school programs

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid; Cash or self-payment

### **Minority AIDS Project**

https://minorityaidsproject.org/

5149 West Jefferson Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90016 323 936-4949

Services: HIV Prevention and testing; community food pantry; insurance assistance, health education; marriage and family therapy; in home nurse casemanagement

Payment Accepted: No fee, donations accepted

#### **Momma's House**

https://mohouse.org/

819 West 54th Street, Los Angeles, CA 90037 323-541-4556

Services: Supportive and transitional housing, workforce preparation

Payment Accepted: Donations accepted

### Ranchero San Antonio Boys Home Inc.

https://www.ranchosanantonio.org/

21000 Plummer Street, Chatsworth, CA 91311 818-882-6400

Services: Substance use treatment; short-term residential trauma treatment; refugee resettlement; youth diversion; transitional youth apartment

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicaid

### **Special Services For Groups HOPICS**

http://www.hopics.org

5715 South Broadway, Los Angeles, CA 90037 323-948-0444

Services: Substance use treatment; Treatment for cooccurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; interim housing; housing placement and stabilization; harm reduction services;

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid; SAMHSA funding/block grants

### **SPIRITT Family Services (Multiple Locations)**

http://www.spiritt.org

Tyler Avenue, South El Monte, CA 91733 626-442-1400

8000 Painter Avenue, Whittier, CA 90602 562-903-7000

Additional Services: Group and individual counseling; community development; parenting, anger management and life skills education; peer support; health and wellness activities

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare

### **Tessie Cleveland Community Service Corp.**

http://www.tccsc.org

8019 South Compton Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90001 323-586-7333

Services: Substance use treatment; Treatment for cooccurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; One-to-one assistance; Behavior interventions; Medication support services; Therapeutic behavioral services

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

## **Turning Point Alcohol and Drug Education Program** http://www.turningpointaod.com

3756 Santa Rosalia Drive, Suite 617, Los Angeles, CA 90008 323-296-1840

Services: Homeless services; Substance use education; Re-entry housing; Food distribution; Domestic violence classes; Anger management classes; Parenting classes; Group and individual counseling

Payment Accepted: Private health insurance; Cash or self-payment; SAMHSA funding/block grants

## Union Rescue Mission Christian Life Disciple Program http://urm.org

545 South San Pedro Street, Los Angeles, CA 90013 213-347-6300

Services: Substance use outpatient treatment; Transitional housing, halfway house, or sober home; Treatment for co-occurring substance use plus either serious mental health illness in adults/serious emotional disturbance in children; Emergency food, clothing, and shelter services; Medical and dental clinic; Life skills education; transportation

Payment Accepted: No payment accepted

### **United American Indian Involvement**

http://www.uaii.org

1453 West Temple Street, Los Angeles, CA 90026 213-202-3970

Services: Substance use outpatient treatment; Community clinic services; Senior services; Workforce development and training

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; IHS/Tribal/Urban (ITU) funds; Medicare; Medicaid; Private health insurance

## VA Greater Los Angeles Health Care Systems (Multiple Locations)

http://www.losangeles.va.gov/services

Outpatient Treatment & Maintenance: 16111 Plummer Street, North Hills, CA 91343 818-891-7711 ext. 31225

11301 Wilshire Boulevard, Building 257, Los Angeles, CA 90073 310-478-3711 ext. 53908

Addictive Behaviors Clinic: 351 East Temple Street, Los Angeles, CA 9001 213-253-2677 ext. 23011

Services: Substance use treatment; medicationassisted treatment; family and marriage counseling; suicide prevention; treatment for PTSD and depression; treatment for military sexual trauma

Payment Accepted: Medicare; Medicaid; Federal military insurance (e.g., TRICARE); Private health insurance; State-financed health insurance plan other than Medicaid

### Weingard Center Association, Clinical Services Department

http://www.weingart.org

566 South San Pedro Street, Los Angeles, CA 90013 213-833-5020

Services: Substance use treatment; Interim housing; transportation assistance; case management; life skills; referrals to clinical, housing and employment services

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; No payment accepted.

### **DUI Schools**

DUI Schools are programs that are required for individuals who have been charged with driving under the influence of alcohol with a 0.08 blood alcohol content(BAC), or 0.01 BAC if you are under 21. Completing a DUI school program is a common requirement for first time DUI offenders, and are often 30 hours to three months at a cost of \$500. When picking a DUI school, please confirm that it follows the AB541 Class curriculum.

#### **ADAPT Aware Zone DUI School**

https://adaptawarezone.com/

13211 Whittier Boulevard, Suite H, Whittier, CA 90602 213-866-3913

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### **AM/PM Budget DUI Schools**

http://californiacourtprograms.com/

Culver City: 3961 Sepulveda Boulevard, Suite 207, Culver City, CA 90230 310-837-1818

Van Nuys: 6740 Kester Avenue, Suite 206, Van Nuys, CA 91405 818-787-7878

Santa Monica: 12304 Santa Monica Boulevard # 104, Los Angeles, CA 90025 310-479-8353

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

## **Driver Benefits Inc. Southwest Driver Benefits Program**

http://www.driverbenefitsinc.com

2370 West Carson Street, Suite 150, Torrance, CA 90501 310-320-9550

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### **Escuela Latina Evaluaciones Alcohol Drugs**

http://californiacourtprograms.com/

305 North Soto Avenue, Suite B, 2nd Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-873-3113

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### Fred Kennedy Associates Inc. DUI Treatment Program

http://www.fredkennedy.us

17420 South Avalon Boulevard, Suite 210, Carson, CA 90746 310-532-0620

1424 4th Street, Suite 205, Santa Monica. CA 90401 310-451-5881

1931 North Gaffey Street, Suite D, San Pedro, CA 90731 310-521-1263

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### **High Road Program**

http://www.highroadprogram.org

14430 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91405 818-785-9119

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### **Safety Consultant Services Inc.**

http://safetyconsultantservicesinc.com

4120 Tweedy Boulevard, South Gate, CA 90280 323-567-0527

13501 East Whittier Boulevard, Whittier, CA 90605 562-945-2493

5518 North Long Beach Boulevard, Long Beach, CA 90805 562-428-6426

Payment Accepted: Cash or self-payment

### **Safety Education Services**

http://SafetyEdCenter.org

1515 West Cameron Avenue, Suite 300, West Covina, CA 91790 626-960-3977

Payment Accepted: Federal, or any government funding for substance use treatment programs; Cash or self-payment

### Homeless Shelters

#### **Covenant House of California**

https://covenanthousecalifornia.org/

1325 N Western Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 461-3131

### **Good Shepherd Center**

https://catholiccharitiesla.org/good-shepherd-center-for-homeless-women-and-children/

1650 Rockwood Street, Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 318-5779

### **Homeless Services Foundation**

2619 W 67th Street, Los Angeles, CA 90043 (323) 305-3769

### **Jovenes Inc. Center**

https://jovenesinc.org/

1208 Pleasant Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 260-8035

#### **Los Angeles Mission**

https://losangelesmission.org/

303 East 5th Street, Los Angeles, California 90013 (213) 629-1227 ext. 400

### The Midnight Mission

https://www.midnightmission.org/

601 San Pedro Street, Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 624-9258

### **Union Rescue Mission**

https://urm.org/

545 San Pedro Street, Los Angeles, CA 90013 (213) 347-6300

### **Upward Bound House**

https://www.upwardboundhouse.org/

12841 Washington Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90066 (310) 458-7779

# DHCS Programs and Services

The California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS), part of the California Health and Human Services Agency, provides millions of Californians with affordable, high-quality health care, including substance use treatment. DHCS is committed to fighting the opioid overdose epidemic and has a number of programs devoted to helping those affected by substance use disorders.

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/

### **Level of Care Designations**

To ensure that all licensed treatment facilities are capable of delivering care consistent with the proper criteria and meet all of DHCS' requirements, DHCS has developed a level of care designation program for residential facilities.

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/level-of-care-designation.aspx

List of Level of Care Designated Facilities (download): <a href="https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Documents/">https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Documents/</a> Level-of-Care-Designated-Facilities.xlsx

### **Licensing and Certification Division**

Oversees licensing and certification functions, monitoring, and complaints for Driving-Under-the-Influence Programs, Narcotic Treatment Programs, and outpatient and residential providers.

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/Licensing and Certification Division.aspx

Licensing and Certification Resources: https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Documents/ Level-of-Care-Designated-Facilities.xlsx

### **Naloxone Distribution Project**

State-funded project to prevent overdose deaths through the provision of free naloxone to first responders, schools and universities, tribal entities, and more.

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/individuals/Pages/Naloxone\_ Distribution Project.aspx

### **Opioid Response: Current Projects**

The full directory of DHCS Current Opioid Response projects.

https://californiaopioidresponse.org/projects/current-projects/

## Mutual Aid Groups and Other Supportive Organizations (Local)

Mutual aid groups, such as 12-step programs, provide support and fellowship for people recovering from addictive behaviors. The members share a problem or status, and they value experiential knowledge learning from each other's experiences is a central element — and they focus on personal-change goals. The groups are voluntary associations that charge no fees and are self-led by members.

### **Alcoholics Anonymous (AA)**

12-step recovery meetings for those who want to achieve or maintain sobriety. Focus on spiritual growth, but not a religious organization. Free.

Los Angeles Central Office of Alcoholics Anonymous: 323-936-4343

Find a meeting: <a href="https://lacoaa.org/meetings.php">https://lacoaa.org/meetings.php</a>

### Al-Anon & Alateen

12-step recovery meeting for friends and family of alcoholics. Focus on spiritual growth but not a religious organization. Free.

Los Angeles Al-Anon and Los Angeles Alateen: 818-547-3027

https://alanonla.org/ https://alanonla.org/alateen

#### **Celebrate Recovery**

Christ-centered, 12-step recovery program for anyone struggling with hurt, pain or addiction of any kind.

Find a meeting: https://www.celebraterecovery.com/ what-we-offer/find-a-cr-meeting

### **Cocaine Anonymous (CA)**

12-step recovery meeting for people who seek recovery from addiction to cocaine and other mind-altering substances; focus on spiritual growth but not a religious organization. Free.

Helpline: (888) 714-8341

Find a meeting: https://ca4la.org/meetings/

### **Narcotics Anonymous (NA)**

12-step recovery meeting for people who seek recovery from drug addiction; focus on spiritual growth but not a religious organization. Free.

Helpline: 1-800-863-2962

Find a meeting: https://greaterlosangelesna.org/

meetings/

#### Nar-anon

A 12-step program for families and friends of addicts; focus on spiritual growth, but not a religious organization. Free.

Nar-anon Family Group Headquarters: (310) 534-8188

Find a meeting: https://www.naranonsocal.org/ findameeting

### Parents of Addicted Loved Ones (PAL)

The primary goal is to provide hope through education and support for parents dealing with addicted loved ones. Open to anyone of any faith or background.

Help number: 480-300-4712

Find a meeting: https://palgroup.org/find-a-meeting/

### **SMART Recovery**

Abstinence-based, self-help program for people having problems with drinking and using. Ideas and techniques. Free alternative to 12-steps.

213-276-9692

Find a meeting: <a href="https://smartrecoveryla.org/meetings/">https://smartrecoveryla.org/meetings/</a>

## **Mutual Aid Groups** and Other Supportive Organizations (National)

#### **Al-Anon and Alateen**

Help and hope for families and friends of alcoholics.

1-888-425-2666

https://al-anon.org/

https://al-anon.org/newcomers/teen-corner-alateen/

### **Alcoholics Anonymous**

An international fellowship of men and women who have had a drinking problem. It is nonprofessional, selfsupporting, multiracial, apolitical, and available almost everywhere.

https://www.aa.org

### **Daily Strength**

Online social network centered on support groups, where users provide one another with emotional support by discussing their struggles and successes with each other.

www.dailystrength.org/

### In the Rooms

Online social network for the Global Recovery Community.

www.intherooms.com/

#### National Association for Children of Addiction

Resources to support individuals in pain due to alcohol and drug dependence in their family.

https://nacoa.org/

#### **Narcotics Anonymous**

A global organization that brings together members of the community who are either in recovery for various types of narcotics addiction or who wish to be in recovery.

800-407-7195

https://na.org/

### Recovery 2.0

A global movement that embraces a holistic approach to recovery from addiction of all kinds. Emphasizes the importance of mind-body practices as part of an effective path to recovery and joy in life.

https://r20.com/

## Hotlines

Hotlines are staffed by people who are trained to assist individuals who are experiencing a non-life-threatening mental health or substance use disorder-related crisis and/or feel overwhelmed and unsure of how to respond to the situation they are facing. For lifethreatening emergencies, please call 911 or your local emergency number.

### **California Assaults Against Women Hotline**

Open 24/7. 310-382-8381

### **California Youth Crisis Line**

Professionally trained councilors respond 24/7 to youth (12-24) and families in crisis. 1-800-843-5200

### **Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health Help Line**

Provides 24/7 mental health resources, crisis counseling, and support.

Emotional Support Warm Line opens 10:30 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. daily.

Veteran support and resources open from 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. daily.

1-800-854-7771

### **National Suicide Prevention Hotline**

Provides 24/7, free and confidential support for people in distress, prevention and crisis resources for you or your loved ones, and best practices for professionals.

### **Substance Abuse Treatment Helpline (SAMHSA)**

Provides 24/7, free and confidential support for people in distress, prevention and crisis resources for you or your loved ones, and best practices for professionals.

1-800-662-4357

1-800-273-8255

#### **The Trevor Project**

24/7 crisis intervention and suicide prevention services to lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and queer (LGBTQ) young people ages 13-24.

1-866-488-7386

### United Way's 2-1-1

Free, confidential referral and information helpline and website that connects people from all communities and of all ages to the essential health and human services they need, 24 hours a day, seven days a week. www.211.org/

# Substance Use Disorder Prevention Resources

Prevention programs, carried out before the need for treatment, can delay early use and stop the progress from use to problematic use or substance use disorder.

### **Above the Influence Youth Prevention Toolkit**

Facilitator guides and educational materials to empower teens (12-17) with the necessary intellectual, social, and emotional skills to avoid negative influences.

www.hhs.gov/sites/default/files/ati toolkit new.pdf

### **Botvin Life-Skills Training Program**

Evidence-based prevention programs for schools, families, and communities.

http://www.lifeskillstraining.com/

## **Los Angeles County Substance Abuse Prevention** and Control

Utilizes a network of community-based organizations implementing evidence-based community-and individual-level services to address access, availability, social norms, and community conditions that contribute to the use and misuse of these priority substances within cities and communities in Los Angeles County.

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/sapc/

### **NIDA for Parents and Educators**

Blogs, videos, games, and educational resources on substance use for teens.

https://nida.nih.gov/research-topics/parents-educators

### **Partnership to End Addiction**

Resources for parents or other caregivers looking for information and strategies to prevent or stop illicit drug use by adolescents.

www.drugfree.org/

#### Recover LA

A mobile-optimized resource for information about substance use disorders, available treatment options, and overdose prevention.

https://www.recoverla.org

#### **South Central Prevention Coalition**

Implements evidence-based prevention programs that educate youth and adults on the risks and dangers of substance misuse and abuse.

https://southcentralpreventioncoalition.org/

### **Educational Resources**

These resources can be used for learning, teaching, and decision-making about substance use disorders.

## **Drugs, Brains, and Behavior: The Science of Addiction (NIDA)**

Fosters understanding about the need for long-term support for people in recovery.

https://nida.nih.gov/sites/default/files/soa\_2014.pdf

### **Opioid Basics (CDC)**

Information regarding the opioid epidemic that's designed for non-health professionals and ideal for community and faith-based organizations.

https://www.cdc.gov/opioids/basics/index.html

## How effective are medications to treat opioid use disorder?

Educates on Medication-Assisted Treatment (MAT) and how to offer the best support for people in treatment.

https://nida.nih.gov/publications/research-reports/medications-to-treat-opioid-addiction/efficacy-medications-opioid-use-disorder

### **Q&A on Naloxone (NIDA)**

Information on medications that can reverse an opioid overdose and save lives.

https://nida.nih.gov/publications/drugfacts/naloxone

### **Opioid Overdose Prevention Toolkit (SAMHSA)**

Offers strategies to health care providers, communities, and local governments for developing practices and policies to help prevent opioid-related overdoses and deaths.

https://store.samhsa.gov/product/Opioid-Overdose-Prevention-Toolkit/SMA18-4742

## **Decisions in Recovery: Treatment for Opioid Use Disorder (SAMHSA)**

Handbook for anyone seeking help or information about cutting down or cutting our narcotics, prescription pain medications, heroin and/or other opioid drugs

https://store.samhsa.gov/product/Decisions-in-Recovery-Treatment-for-Opioid-Use-Disorders/SMA16-4993

#### **Personal Recovery Stories (Hazelden Betty Ford)**

Short PBS film on fighting the stigma of addiction with stories of recovery.

https://www.hazeldenbettyford.org/stories

### Glossary of Key Terms

12-Step Program: A group providing mutual support and fellowship for people recovering from addictive behaviors. The first 12-step program was Alcoholics Anonymous (AA), founded in 1935; an array of 12-step groups following a similar model have since emerged and are the most widely used mutual aid groups and steps for maintaining recovery from alcohol and drug use disorders. It is not a form of treatment, and it is not to be confused with the treatment modality called Twelve-Step Facilitation.

Abstinence: Not using alcohol or drugs.

**Addiction:** The most severe form of substance use disorder, associated with compulsive or uncontrolled use of one or more substances. Addiction is a chronic brain disease that has the potential for both recurrence (relapse) and recovery.

**Binge Drinking:** For men, drinking 5 or more standard alcoholic drinks, and for women, 4 or more standard alcoholic drinks on the same occasion on at least 1 day in the past 30 days.

**Case Management:** A coordinated approach to delivering general health care, substance use disorder treatment, mental health, and social services. This approach links clients with appropriate services to address specific needs and goals.

**Compulsivity:** Repetitive behaviors in the face of adverse consequences, as well as repetitive behaviors that are inappropriate to a particular situation. People suffering from compulsions often recognize that the behaviors are harmful, but they nonetheless feel emotionally compelled to perform them.

**Continuum of Care:** An integrated system of care that guides and tracks a person over time through a comprehensive array of health services appropriate to the individual's needs. A continuum of care may include prevention, early intervention, treatment, continuing care, and recovery support.

**Dependence:** A state in which an organism only functions normally in the presence of a substance, experiencing physical disturbance when the substance is removed. A person can be dependent on a substance without being addicted, but dependence sometimes leads to addiction.

**Drug Diversion:** A medical and legal concept involving the transfer of any legally prescribed controlled substance from the person for whom it was prescribed to another person for any illicit use.

**Heavy Drinking:** Defined by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) as consuming 8 or more drinks per week for women, and 15 or more drinks per week for men, and by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA), for research purposes, as binge drinking on 5 or more days in the past 30 days.

**Intervention:** A professionally delivered program, service, or policy designed to prevent substance misuse (prevention intervention) or treat a substance use disorder (treatment intervention).

Medication-assisted treatment (MAT): MAT is the use of FDA-approved medications, in combination with counseling and behavioral therapies, to provide a "whole-patient" approach to the treatment of substance use disorders. Research shows that a combination of medication and therapy can successfully treat these disorders, and for some people struggling with addiction, MAT can help sustain recovery. The FDA has approved several different medications to treat opioid use disorder and alcohol use disorder.

**Negative Reinforcement:** The process by which removal of a stimulus such as negative feelings or emotions increases the probability of a response like drug taking.

Opioid Treatment Program (OTP): SAMHSA-certified program, usually comprising a facility, staff, administration, patients, and services, that engages in supervised assessment and treatment, using methadone, buprenorphine, or naltrexone, of individuals who have opioid use disorders. An OTP can exist in a number of settings, including but not limited to intensive outpatient, residential, and hospital settings. Services may include medically supervised withdrawal and/or maintenance treatment, along with various levels of medical, psychiatric, psychosocial, and other types of supportive care.

**Positive Reinforcement:** The process by which the presentation of a stimulus such as a drug increases the probability of a response like drug taking.

**Prescription Drug Misuse:** Use of a drug in any way a doctor did not direct an individual to use it.

**Protective Factors:** Factors that directly decrease the likelihood of substance use and behavioral health problems or reduce the impact of risk factors on behavioral health problems.

Recovery: A process of change through which individuals improve their health and wellness, live a self-directed life, and strive to reach their full potential. Even individuals with severe and chronic substance use disorders can, with help, overcome their substance use disorder and regain health and social function. This is called remission. When those positive changes and values become part of a voluntarily adopted lifestyle, that is called "being in recovery". Although abstinence from all substance misuse is a cardinal feature of a recovery lifestyle, it is not the only healthy, pro-social feature.

**Relapse:** The return to alcohol or drug use after a significant period of abstinence. A more compassionate term that is being used more often is "having or had a setback."

**Remission:** A medical term meaning that major disease symptoms are eliminated or diminished below a predetermined, harmful level.

**Risk Factors:** Factors that increase the likelihood of beginning substance use, of regular and harmful use, and of other behavioral health problems associated with use.

**Substance:** A psychoactive compound with the potential to cause health and social problems, including substance use disorders (and their most severe manifestation, addiction).

**Substance Misuse:** The use of any substance in a manner, situation, amount or frequency that can cause harm to users or to those around them. For some substances or individuals, any use would constitute as misuse (e.g., under-age drinking, injection drug use).

Substance Misuse Problems or Consequences: Any health or social problem that results from substance misuse. Substance misuse problems or consequences may affect the substance user or those around them, and they may be acute (e.g., an argument or fight, a motor vehicle crash, an overdose) or chronic (e.g., a long-term substance-related medical, family, or employment problem, or chronic medical condition, such as various cancers, heart disease, and liver disease). These problems may occur at any age and are more likely to occur with a greater frequency of substance misuse.

**Substance Use:** The use—even one time—of any substance.

**Substance Use Disorders:** A medical illness caused by repeated misuse of a substance or substances. According to the Fifth Edition of the Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders (DSM-5), substance use disorders are characterized by clinically significant impairments in health, social function, and impaired control over substance use and are diagnosed through assessing cognitive, behavioral, and psychological symptoms. Substance use disorders range from mild to severe and from temporary to chronic. They typically develop gradually over time with repeated misuse, leading to changes in brain circuits governing incentive salience (the ability of substance-associated cues to trigger substance seeking), reward, stress, and executive functions like decision-making and self-control.

**Substance Use Disorder Treatment:** A service or set of services that may include medication, counseling, and other supportive services designed to enable an individual to reduce or eliminate alcohol and/or other drug use, address associated physical or mental health problems, and restore the patient to maximum functional ability.

**Tolerance:** Alteration of the body's responsiveness to alcohol or a drug such that higher doses are required to produce the same effect achieved during initial use.

Withdrawal: A set of symptoms that are experienced when discontinuing use of a substance to which a person has become dependent or addicted, which can include negative emotions such as stress, anxiety, or depression, as well as physical effects such as nausea, vomiting, muscle aches, and cramping, among others. Withdrawal symptoms often lead a person to use the substance again.

**Wrap-Around Services:** Wrap-around services are non-clinical services that facilitate patient engagement and retention in treatment as well as their ongoing recovery. This can include services to address patient needs related to transportation, employment, childcare, housing, and legal and financial problems, among others.

Source: U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), Office of the Surgeon General, Facing Addiction in America: The Surgeon General's Report on Alcohol, Drugs, and Health. Washington, DC: HHS, November 2016.

